
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members, Guests, and Friends of Raleigh Sports Club: 

It's MLB playoff time and we are leading up to the "Fall Classic"! To 
celebrate, the RSC will host representatives, Keith Barnes and Marshall 
Lamm from the N.C. Baseball Museum. 

The Museum is a gem right down Hwy 264 in Wilson at historic Fleming 
Stadium. It has over 3300 sq, ft. and showcases memorabilia and aspects 
of North Carolina baseball history highlighting the seven Hall of Famers 
from N.C. in Cooperstown. Can you name 'em? The Museum also features 
the many players that have played at Fleming, including Ted Williams, Rod 
Carew, Robin Roberts, Josh Hamilton and many others. 

Mr. Barnes and Mr. Lamm will be bringing exhibits and memorabilia to 
share with the Club. A one of a kind luncheon! 

Come join us this week, Wednesday, October 12, 2022 for good food, fun, 
and camaraderie 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

About the Raleigh Sports Club: 
 



Our meetings are held in Bradley Hall in Highland Methodist Church, 1901 
Ridge Road at the intersection of Lake Boone Trail, just inside the Raleigh 
Beltline. Buffet lines open at 11:30 a.m., and the meeting is from Noon until 
1:00 p.m. on Wednesdays. Meetings typically occur every week (except 
Thanksgiving, Christmas, and New Year's holiday) early September through 
late March. Please continue to check out the Raleigh Sports Club website 
(www.raleighsportsclub.org) for details on the 2022-23 meeting season. 

As part of our weekly program, we recognize a local Wake County high 
school student athlete! The student and coach speak briefly. This week we 
will honor Staci Williams an outstanding student and women's basketball 
player from Holly Springs H.S. 

Membership is $90 for the 2022-23 season. You can register or renew at the 
check-in table...or by downloading and mailing to the address indicated on 
the form found on the RSC website. 

Member attendance fee is $20 per meeting whether eating or not. Guest fee 
per meeting is a very affordable $25 whether eating or not! 
Please feel free to attend as a member, guest, or perspective member. We look forward to seeing 
you. 

Best Regards, 

The Raleigh Sports Club Officers and Board of Directors 
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